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Hello Everyone,  

It is a wet and dull morning here in Two Boats but 

knowing that it is Friday is brightening everyone’s day! 

I hope all parents received their child/ren’s end of 

year reports and enjoyed reading them. Please do 

contact us if you have any questions or queries about 

the reports.  

It is the final day of preparations before our COBIS 

Accreditation audit next week.  Thank you to those 

parents who have kindly agreed to be a part of a 

group to meet with the Lead Improvement Partner for 

this process. 

Reminders  
Our End of Year Awards assembly will take place on 
Friday 12th July at 1.30pm in the afternoon.  Please 
feel free to come along and join us for this afternoon 
of celebrations.  
There are still three spaces available for our summer 

school programme. If your child would like one of 

these places do get in touch with Tash in the office.  

Farewell 
This week we said Goodbye to one of our Nursery 
students, Huxley Coleman. Huxley leaves us for a new 
life in the U.K. All of us here at TBS wishes Huxley the 
very best of luck and hopes that he makes lots of new 
friends and memories in his new school. Good Luck 
Huxley! 

 

House Points - The house cup was once again 

retained by Cronks! Well done to all Cronks students.  

Stars of the week this week were Nathaniel Peters and 

Alysha Clingham in Primary and Rhiann Young- 

Benjamin in Secondary. Congratulations to all three 

students. 

 

Also presented with prizes this morning were Harper 

Essex-Leo (2nd place) and Carla Phillips (1st place) for 

winning the Geography model competition organised 

by Miss Wilson. There were some fantastic models 

made by KS2 students and I know the staff had a hard 

time judging them. Well done to all who took part and 

an extra special well done to the girls for their winning 

entries.  

 

There is only three weeks left of this academic year, 

school will close for the summer break on Friday 26th 

July at 12.15pm.  

That’s it for now! 

Tania Maggott 
Head Teacher 
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We are learning about Dinosaurs this term and the children are super excited! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The children labelled their dinosaurs.  

The Nursery boys cut and stuck down the different parts of the dinosaurs.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The Reception children have used their phonic knowledge to label the different parts of the 

dinosaurs. It might seem that their spelling is incorrect but it’s not really! This is how Erin and 

Zyah spells words by using their phonic knowledge.  
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In our Switch on Science activities this term, we have been looking at changes

 in materials. One of our topics, Frozen, involved Erin and Zyah freezing different liquids – tomato 

sauce, vinegar, water, fairy liquid and PVA glue. They described them before they were put into the 

freezer and the changes after 3 days.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After three days in the fridge, what happened to the liquids? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Nursery children had a fantastic time playing with the dinosaurs in the slime! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

They thought the slime felt                                                 and                                      

 

 

 

 

They THeyTT 
“It was lumpee,” 

said Erin.  They THeyTT 
“It was ronee,” 

said Zyah.  

They THeyTT 

“It is like  

ighs (ice),” said 

Erin.  
They THeyTT 

“It was hard,” 

said Zyah.  
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This week we are saying a very sad goodbye to Huxley.  We’re going to miss you lots Huxley but we 

hope you have lots of fun in the UK and in your new school. 

 

 
 

 

This will be our last newsletter for this academic year.  

We have had another fun and fantastic year with all of our children. They have made wonderful 

progress in every area of the EYFS curriculum and we are super proud of them! 

 

 


